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Parent Newsletter for the week of May 21   

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
 May 23 Just Ace It Tennis Jamboree 

May 26 K-3 VIP Assembly, 9:00 a.m., cafeteria 
   4-8 Character Counts Assembly, 2:10 p.m., gym 
 May 29 Memorial Day – no school 
 May 30 Field Day!  9:00 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 
 June 7 12:00 noon dismissal for all students, TK-8th 

Graduation, 7:00 p.m., gym 
 June 8 12:00 noon dismissal for all students, TK-8th 

Last day of school this year 
 August 23 First day of school for 2017-18 school year 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Open House.  It was nice to have so many of our 
families attend, and fun to see students giving their parents a tour of the classrooms and all the 
work they have done this year. 

The Tuolumne County Superintendent of Schools Office is hosting their Mad about 
Science Summer Camp on August 7–11 at Columbia College from 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  This 
is a free, weeklong, hands-on camp.  Any current 3rd through 8th grade student may apply for 
the camp.  Selection will be based on interest in science and classroom behavior.  Space is 
limited.  Parents are responsible for transporting students to and from class.  You can find the 
application online at www.tcsos.us or stop by the school office to pick one up.  Applications are 
due June 8.  Students will have a new love and appreciation for science, and an unforgettable 
experience! 

Important Cafeteria Notice – As the school year comes to an end, we are asking that all 
school cafeteria accounts be paid in full by May 26, 2017.  As of Tuesday, May 30th and 
through the remainder of the school year, students will not be allowed to charge meals if their 
account does not have a credit balance.  All students must have credit on file to continue using 
meal services.  For more information or to check the balance of your child’s account, please 
call the cafeteria at 586-5771.  Thank you! 

The Young Americans Summer Camp is coming to Soulsbyville Elementary School on  
June 27 – July 1.  If your student is interested in performing arts check out their web site at 
www.youngamericans.org/summercamps.   

Field Day - Coming up on Tuesday, May 30th is our annual Field Day from 9:00 a.m. – 1:30 
p.m. This is a huge event where all of the students are divided into cross grade “families” and 
they compete in a variety of fun games and activities.  We need volunteers to help run these 
activities.  If you are able to come spend a fun day helping please contact the school at 
586-3266. 

Go Braves
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